
We enjoyed celebrating World Book Week
in school. Take a look at our activities....

Pass the parcel. We
opened the layers of
paper to find a new

book from Miss
Haynes for our

library. We enjoyed
listening to Miss

Manley read it to us,
Peppa Pig at the

Fair.

Jack and the Beanstalk workshop.
We watched the theatre company retell the
story to us and their props were really good!



Children shared books with our class
reading bears who like to listen to stories.



World Book Day.

Can you guess who we came dressed up as
from our favourite books?







Mary Poppins, Room on the Broom and
Where’s Wally.

Our teachers also enjoyed the day!


